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WSR 21-05-031
WITHDRAWAL OF
PREPROPOSAL STATEMENT OF INQUIRY

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
[Filed February 10, 2021, 11:17 a.m.]

The veterinary board of governors (board) is withdrawing the
CR-101 for WAC 246-933-401 through 246-933-460; 246-935-270 through
246-935-310; and 246-933-285, 246-935-130, and 246-937-080, which was
filed November 30, 2020, and published in WSR 20-24-095.

The board is withdrawing this CR-101 because a section of rule
was inadvertently left out. Part of the rule making includes removing
references to HIV/AIDS prevention training requirements in support of
the passage of ESHB 1551 (chapter 76, Laws of 2020). WAC
246-933-250(4) is a duplicative reference in chapter 246-933 WAC and
needs to be included in the rule making in order to remove this refer-
ence.

Individuals requiring information on this rule should contact
Loralei Walker, program manager for the board, at 360-236-4947.

Tami M. Thompson
Regulatory Affairs Manager
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